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2024-2025

Dear Parents,
Summer is here, and we are looking forward to the 2024-2025 school year.  I am looking forward to meeting you on August 29, 2024, for Kindergarten Orientation.  If you are in 1st and 2nd grade and would like to meet your classmates, please join us!

For this school year K-2 will need the following supplies.
· 1 personal dry erase board
· 1 dry erase eraser
· A 4 pack of dry erase markers (any color) except yellow.
· Lots of Glue sticks to share
· 1 pencil BOX (not a pouch pls) in your child’s favorite color or character.
· Headphones for iPad/Chromebook
· Daily snack & drink for your child
· Please send in and label with your child’s name:
a. Backpack
b. Lunch box
c. Change of clothing including shoes and socks.
d. Water bottle

See you in September!
Ms. Segal,
Mrs. Scotto, Mrs. Acampora & Mrs. Bruno
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